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12/08/2024  21:02:202024/3045/P APP John lucas We strongly object to this planning application for the following reasons:

The image of our terraced houses will be adversely affected 

 by a single storey upward floor extension.

We are both senior citizens and live next door to the proposed works sharing a party wall and expect severe 

disruption caused by noise, dust and endless pollution for a lengthy period of time both to our physical and 

mental health.

I have cardiac disease and my wife suffers from COPD and bronchiectasis.

Hopefully, these comments will be considered seriously when looking into tthe application.
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